
Courtesy Call on General Director of Public Security Directorate 

  

On December 5th, Mr. Jiro Okuyama, Ambassador of Japan paid a courtesy call 

on Maj. General. Mr. Abeidallah Abedrabbuh Maaitah, General Director of the 

Public Security Directorate. Ambassador OKUYAMA expressed his gratitude for 

PSD’s continuous support for ensuring the safety of Japanese residents and 

tourists in Jordan, and explained Japan’s assistance to PSD. Maj. General. 

Mr. Maaitah expressed his sincere welcome for the arrival of Ambassador Okuyama, 

underlining the friendly relationship between the two countries, and they 

exchanged their views on the security situation in Jordan.  

 

 

 


